

MEMORANDUM

TO: Clerks – Genesee County Local Units of Government

FROM: Damon Fortney, Lead Planner

Genesee County Community Development Program

DATE: July 3, 2023

SUBJECT: 2022 Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report (CAPER)

Please find the draft copy of the Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the program year May 1, 2022 through April 30, 2023, at http://gcmpc.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/2022-CAPER-Draft.pdf.

Staff requests that each local unit make this document available to the public in an area of easy access, or on your website, for the entire public comment period which begins Monday, July 10, 2023 and ends Tuesday, July 25, 2023.

The public also has the opportunity to comment on the 2022 CAPER at a public hearing to be held on Thursday, July 13, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. in Conference Room 222, Genesee County Administration Building.

In addition, staff has attached a comment sheet that we are requesting you make available with the Draft CAPER for those who would like to offer their comments and/or suggestions. Please email the comment sheets back to my attention at DFortney@geneseecountymi.gov.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to call me at (810) 257-3010. Thank you for your assistance.





COMMENTS CONCERNING

GENESEE COUNTY CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE EVALUATION REPORT (CAPER)

Program Year – May 1, 2022 through April 30, 2023

Public Comment Period is Monday, July 10, 2023 through Tuesday, July 25, 2023 through

Public Comments will also be taken during a public hearing on Thursday, July 13, 2023 at 2:00 p.m., Room 222, Genesee County Administration Building, 1101 Beach St, Flint MI 48502

lease provide your comments on the Draft CAPER in the space provided below:					

If you have any further questions regarding the Genesee County Community Development Program, please contact us by:

Telephone: (810) 257-3010 Fax: (810) 257-3185

email: gcmpc@geneseecountymi.gov

website: http://www.gcmpc.org

PLEASE FAX OR EMAIL COMMENT SHEET TO:

Damon Fortney, Lead Planner

Fax: (810) 257-3185

Email: <u>DFortney@geneseecountymi.gov</u>